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To:  Parties of Record 
 
 

Re: Regulations Governing the Public Utility Commission’s General 
Provisions, 52 Pa. Code Chs. 1, 3, and 5 (relating to Rules of 
Administrative Practice and Procedure; Special Provisions; 
and Formal Proceedings) 
Docket No. L-2023-3041347 

 
 

A memorandum tolling this Notice of Proposed Rulemaking (NOPR) from the 
Office of Attorney General was received by the Commission on April 10, 2024. 
 

The opportunity for public comment on the NOPR will commence upon 
publication of the NOPR in the Pennsylvania Bulletin. 
 

If you have any questions, please contact Colin Scott and Tiffany Tran in the PUC’s 
Law Bureau at colinscott@pa.gov and tiftran@pa.gov. 
 

Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Rosemary Chiavetta 
Secretary 

 
 
cc: David E. Screven, Chief Counsel, Law Bureau 
 Elizabeth H. Barnes, Deputy Chief Counsel, Law Bureau 

Tiffany L. Tran, Assistant Counsel, Law Bureau 
 Colin W. Scott, Assistant Counsel, Law Bureau 
 Karen F. Thorne, Regulatory Review Assistant, Law Bureau 
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